
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cast Your Vote in the Primary Election on Tuesday, August 2 
Polling Places will be Open from 6:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m., Make Sure to Bring ID 

 
Sells, Ariz. -- Primary Election Day is Tuesday, Aug. 2. Candidates are seeking nominations for local, state 
and federal offices and it’s important we make our voices heard. Polling places will be open Tuesday 
from 6:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
Bring Necessary ID 
Make sure to bring identification, like a driver’s license or similar government photo ID. You can use 
your Tribal ID, but you will need a second form of ID that has your address. If you don’t have any of 
these forms of identification, you can bring two non-photo IDs with your name and address, like a utility 
bill or a voter registration card. 
 
Where to Early Vote 
For Pima County voters, the TOKA Community Building in Sells is hosting early voting from 9:00 a.m. – 
4:00 p.m. through Friday, July 29. It will also be open for emergency early voting on Saturday, July 30 
from 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. and Monday, August 1, from 9am – 4:00 p.m.  
 
If you received a vote by mail ballot and haven’t sent it in, please drop it off in person at an early voting 
center or your polling place (typically your District office).  
 
Who to Call for More Information 
For more information, you can contact the Nation’s Executive Office at (520) 383-2028. Or you can reach 
out to your Country Recorder’s office: 

Pima County Recorder: 520.724.4330 
Pinal County Recorder: 520.866.6830 
Maricopa County Recorder: 602.506.1511 

 
Please vote on Tuesday, August 2. Your vote counts! 
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